
 
 
          December 27, 2012 
 
 
The Federal Mediation and Conciliation Service (FMCS) is continuing efforts to keep the International 
Longshoremen’s Association (ILA) and the United States Maritime Alliance, Ltd. (USMX) at the 
bargaining table with a meeting planed prior to the expiration of the contract extension on December 
29th.  With the possibility of a strike occurring as early as December 30th, the vessels listed below may be 
impacted.  The most current schedule for these vessels can be found in the Schedules section of 
www.kline.com or by using our Cargo Tracking application by individual bill of lading or booking 
number; however, these schedules are subject to change based on the current status of the strike.  “K” 
Line America, Inc. will continue to provide updated information as it becomes available.  Any import 
cargo currently on dock should be drayed off the terminal as quickly as possible to prevent it from being 
held up by the potential strike.  Any export loading appointments scheduled for after December 30th 
may need to be reevaluated based on the current status of the port operations.   
 
 
YM Enhancer 035 
Hanjin Shanghai 0125 
Al Noof 0086 
Cosco Nagoya 029 
River Elegance 158 
YM Eternity 032 
Hanjin Elizabeth 0140 
Bremen Bridge 076 
Hanjin Los Angeles 0114 
Cosco Colombo 004 
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